
 
 
 
 
 

PLANNING AND ZONING  
COMMISSION AGENDA 

 Wednesday, November 8, 2017 
7:00 PM 

Yorkville City Hall Council Chambers 
800 Game Farm Road 

 
Meeting Called to Order: 7:00 p.m.  
 
Roll Call:  
 
Previous Meeting Minutes: 
 
Citizen’s Comments 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
Public Hearings   

1. PZC 2017-13 Dave and Debbie Coffman, petitioners, have filed an application with the United City 
of Yorkville, Kendall County, Illinois, requesting rezoning classification.  The real property is located 
south of U.S. Route 34, west of McHugh Road. The petitioner is requesting rezoning approval from 
R-1 Suburban Residential District to B-3 General Business District (contingent on approval of an 
annexation agreement by the City Council). 

 
Old Business 
 
New Business 

1. PZC 2017-13 Dave and Debbie Coffman, petitioners, have filed an application with the United City 
of Yorkville, Kendall County, Illinois, requesting rezoning classification.  The real property is located 
south of U.S. Route 34, west of McHugh Road. The petitioner is requesting rezoning approval from 
R-1 Suburban Residential District to B-3 General Business District (contingent on approval of an 
annexation agreement by the City Council). 

  Action Item 

Rezoning 
 

Additional Business 

1. City Council Action Updates 

a. PZC 2017-11   United City of Yorkville, Kendall County, Illinois, petitioner, is 
proposing a text amendment to Chapter 3: General Zoning Provisions of the United 
City of Yorkville Zoning Ordinance to create a new section regarding temporary 
sidewalk and parklet cafés.  
 

United City of Yorkville  
800 Game Farm Road 
Yorkville, Illinois 60560 
Telephone:  630-553-4350 
www.yorkville.il.us  
 

http://www.yorkville.il.us/


Action – Motion approved by City Council with amendment to allow for 
year round use upon approval by the Community Development Director. 

 
2. PZC 2017-12 Mark Southern, petitioner, on behalf of Michael and Molly Schomer, property owners, 

has filed applications with the United City of Yorkville, Kendall County, Illinois, requesting rezoning 
classification and a variance to the City’s bulk regulations for rear yard setback. 

Action – Mark Southern will no longer be pursuing this project. 
 

3. Downtown Overlay District Streetscape Master Plan and Form Based Code 
 

Adjournment 
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